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Agenda Item 
Item 6. C. - Dredge Management 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The Corps of Engineers has reported that dredging of the Minnesota River Navigation Channel is scheduled to occur in July.  

Shoals affecting navigation have been report and if the River stays at normal levels the shoals will need to be removed.  

There have been some personnel changes at the Corp and staff is working to notify the appropriate person at the Corp to 

coordinate the timeline for the project. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, July 15, 2020 


